
We have identified a few issues with displaying some content on Westlaw NZ and we are currently 
investigating them as a matter of urgency. We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you 
for your patience.  
 
Once a solution is identified, we are planning to do a small release to get these issues resolved. We will 
provide you with an update when a release date is available. 
 

1. Users are unable to access Statutes and Cases Cited within the LINX Judgment record.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2. The Cases Cited information within the New Zealand Legal Writing Index record is incorrectly 
displaying as per the screenshot below.  
 

 
 
 


